MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT

1.92.543..

To : Mr. Yvo de Boer
Executive Secretary
UNFCCC

Subject: COPENHAGEN ACCORD

Dear Mr. Yvo de Boer

I would like to refer to your letter Ref YDB/DBO/d1|
2010 and your letter Ref DBO/drl dated 25 January.

I am pleased to inform you that Jordan associates it §
Copenhagen Accord that the Conference of the Parties at HH
adopted a decision that took note of the Copenhagen Acco HII\
December 2009. Pursuant to paragraph 5 “non — Annex I
to the secretariat by 31 January 2010 information on thelr i
actions”.

I am attaching the expected actions to be implement
subject to finance, capacity building and technology transif

Taking this opportunity I would like to stress on that
like to support the extension of Kyoto protocol for a secor
period.

Accept my highest esteem and consideratig

Eng. Hazem Malhas

Minister of Environment

Ce: Monitoring and Assessment Directorate
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